
 

 

 

2020 – 2021 Update 

Sudbury Minor Hockey Association & Copper Cliff Minor Hockey Association 

On behalf of Copper Cliff Minor Hockey Association and Sudbury Minor Hockey Association we would 
like to thank everyone for a great first half of hockey.  Although things were quite different this season, 
the fact that our players continue to be able to be on the ice developing and playing games is something 
we should be thankful for.  It was not perfect, but we believe both association directors and volunteers 
did an incredible job of organizing and ensuring we continued to stay on the ice since September. 

None of this would have been possible if it were not for the coaches and staff volunteering their time.  
We would like to thank all volunteers for all the time and effort they have put in the last few months.  
We appreciate everything they did and have our support in moving forward in the second half. 

As everyone is aware, the Provincial Government has put our area into a grey zone which results in 
losing our last week of hockey in December as well as the first week of hockey into the new year.  Once 
the Sudbury area is cleared and we can resume hockey activities it is our intention to begin immediately.  
Due to the provincial shut down and loss of ice, CCMHA and SMHA have decided to adjust the fees for 
the second half.  Below are the remaining fees due until the remainder of the season.  No fees will be 
due until hockey resumes.  *Payments will need to be made to whichever association you registered in.  
If you are not sure, please email and ask us prior to paying. 

Fees (January 10, 2021 – March 27, 2021) 

U11 - U13 – U15 – U16 – U18 REP ($300.00) 

U11 - U13 – U15 – U16 – U18 HL ($200.00) 

U7 – U9 ($150.00) 

*** Extra fees will be determined if teams are approved to play in the NOHLAAA or the GNU18 League.  
This would be for U13 Major, U15 Major, U16 Minor, U18 Major.   

New in 2021  

5v5 Games Approved - The OHF has approved the NOHA to move into the next phase of our return to 
play.  The game format will be the same, but games will be played 5v5 instead of the current 3v3, 4v4 
format.  

Ice Time – Ice time will be like the previous phase, but we hope to schedule more games in the coming 
months. 

GNU18 League (Formally GNML) – U18/U16 Teams will continue to participate in the structure provided 
and approved from the NOHA and OHF.  Information will be provided to the teams when available. 



NOHLAAA – The league has asked approval from the OHF to be allowed to run a similar structure as the 
GNU18 League.  If approved SMHA/CCMHA will field a Major Team in U13 & U15.  More information will 
be provided when available. 

We would like to wish everyone the best for the holidays and a Happy New Year.  Please stay safe and 
we hope to see everyone back on the ice in the new year 

On behalf of Sudbury Minor Hockey Association and Copper Cliff Minor Hockey Association 

Peter Michelutti Jr  Michael Creasey 

SMHA    CCMHA 


